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Topic Vocational 
Service Month 

 

 Rotary Australia 
World 

Community 
Service Projects 
and Assistance 

 

Chair D Heuberger   John Strong D .Heuberger  

Toast to Club J Strong  K Langfelder M Sherlock 

Toast to 

Australia 

G Oscar  I Marks G Asher 

Meeting   Board  

Cashier I Marks   D Panakos 

Coming events to lock in: 
 
October 20th Fashion Parade @ Blue Illusion—See Sam Binstock 
October 24th Rotary at Pennyweight Farm—See John Strong for Details 
 
 
 
Details of events are found on club web site and face book. 
EMAIL YOUR DETAILS TO LBLODE@LOGON.COM.AU 

This Week Meeting. 
 
Ordinarily as Bulletin Editor, I would do research on this 
weeks topic. Alas, as Bulletin Editor, I have nothing. All I know 
is that Jan Hill, our president is our guest speaker. 
 
I realise now the power of the media of being able to decide 
what gets printed and what message I can send to our 
members and our friends. 
 
I have noticed that in the last 6-8 weeks that information 
pertaining to club activities had been lacking. It is not 
necessarily the responsibility of the speaker, or that of Geoff 
Oscar or the bulletin editor to research and provide content 
that keeps us in touch. I think it’s the responsibility of the 
entire club. Whether you are the chairman, a friend of the 
speaker, or just someone in the know. Let the bulletin editor 
know because he has good connections with the sergeant 
and occasionally the sergeant will look favourably on those 
who help. 
 
If anyone has information on Next Weeks meeting, please 
help me fill the white space here.— Larry Blode, Bulletin 
Editor  
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way and bin 
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when finished. 

This is NOT 

JOHN LESKE 

DG Weekly Message 
District 9800..... we can all be very proud of our District. Our 
Clubs do amazing things and achieve amazing results. Here 
is just one example. 
 
The Rotary Clubs of Laverton Point Cook and Wyndham 
have been hosting 16 teachers from the Mt Hagen area of 

(Continued on page 2) 



Rotarians are encouraged to use  THE GEN as a means of sharing information 
about Rotary coming events and news.  Your item can be emailed to 
lblode@logon.com.au Preferred deadline Friday 5pm..  

Papua New Guinea. They arrived on 12 September and returned 26 September, after 
a wonderful stay. The Clubs held a joint meeting recently that was attended by 
District Foundation Director PDG John Davis and AG Murray Verso. 
 
The RC of Laverton Point Cook received the 1st District Grant awarded to a Club in 
our District under the new pilot Future Vision. This Vocational visit has been 
immensely valuable to the teachers and a close bond has developed between them 
and our Rotarians here. The teachers also met members of the local PNG 
Community and were hosted by Rotarians and friends of Rotary. The Teachers 
leader Anna Eboty Barr reported an outstanding stay here. A farewell BBQ was held 
by RC of Laverton Point Cook on Grand Final Day, Saturday 25 September, which 
was a most enjoyable day and something very different for the teachers to watch an 
Aussie rules Grand Final footy match. There was support for the pies and the saints 
and what an outcome!! Marilyn and I had a marvellous day and appreciated the 
invitation from the Club to meet them all. Well done to RC of Laverton Point Cook and 
RC Wyndham. Our Clubs are doing great things. This is indeed Building 
Communities Bridging Continents. 
 
Marilyn and I continue to enjoy our Official DG Club visits and thank all the 
Clubs for the very warm welcome that we receive. As I always say, our 
Clubs are all very different and have their own character and personalities. 
It’s simply outstanding all the work and effort that you are all putting into 
giving Service above Self. 
Keep Building Communities Bridging Continents, and, should you be a Collingwood 
or St Kilda supporter...... may one of you win next Saturday!  DG Iven 

But best of all the SERENITY of the bush come and join us for a 
B B Q and a Family day at Pennyweight Farm with John and Kaye 
Strong. 
 

Got something to say— Advertise your spot here! 
 

Rotary At Pennyweight Farm 

Sunday 24 October, 2010 
If you enjoy: 
                   The Kookaburras laughing 
                   Catching a  trout 
                   The Views of West Gippsland 
                   Gippslands finest food 
                   The world famous Limousine cattle 
                   Showing the kids where an egg comes from 
 

The health of Glen Eira. I’m happy to report that of the 70 clubs in the district GE sits at 10. 

As you can see we are punching well above our weight. Lets keep it up! 


